Worcester Royal Infirmary Nurses League


Dear Member,
We look forward to seeing you at the 2022 reunion. Please complete the attached form and return to the address below. If you are unable to attend it is important to return the form, so that we can update the membership spreadsheet and continue to send you information about future events. 
If we fail to hear from you for two consecutive years we will archive your details until you contact us again.   Many thanks
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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	Worcester Royal Infirmary Nurses League Annual Reunion and AGM
70th Annual General Meeting

Saturday 14th May 2022
12 Noon

Service in the Jenny Lind Chapel, former Worcester Royal Infirmary
1:00 pm

Buffet Lunch with wine in former Wheeley Lea Ward

2:30 pm

AGM, followed by tea, coffee and biscuits 



---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------Please complete and return this slip by no later than   11th March   2022                                                  * It is important that the form is returned by this date for planning purposes
    Mrs Joan Sheppard, 71 Kilbury Drive, Worcester, WR5 2NG
(tel. 01905 355314, email joanshepp45@gmail.com)
	Full Name:
	

	Year of qualification:
	

	Postal Address:
	

	Post Code:
	

	Telephone No:
	

	Email Address:
	


	
	Please tick as appropriate
	Yes
	No

	
	I will be attending the Reunion
	
	


	I enclose remittance for:  
	 Lunch (£22.00)
	
	


	
	2023 Magazine (£3.50)
	
	


	
	Donation
	
	



I enclose a cheque for:  £​​​​​___:___
(Please make cheques payable to “Worcester Royal Infirmary Nurses League”)
Or pay by Bank transfer to Sort.  30-99-90  Acc.  02044078
Important – you must add a unique reference code:- Your surname and postal code.

Special dietary requirements, if yes please give details

Your details will be held in a database on a computer and will be used to send you information about the WRINL.
The information will not be shared with any 3rd party and we will act in compliance with GDPR legislation

WRINL Members Invitation Letter 2022

